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Hello,

I am writing in support of the case load standards proposed in Washington. I am a public defender in Colorado with
too many cases, and the difficulties with effective representation at such a high load are well known. It is important
to a system of justice that every person receive a legitimate defense and discussion with his or her attorney. That is
not possible under the current regime and should change.

Thank you for considering my support of this initiative. I hope you do the right thing for the poorest and most
vulnerable of your citizens—

Meredith O’Harris
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